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“For the wages of sin is death, but 
the gift of God is eternal life in 
Christ Jesus our Lord.” Romans 6:23

The Book Fair is Here! 
 “Paws for Books” Book Fair 
     Come. Stay. Read a Great Tale! 

Sunday, April 22nd – Sunday, April 29th 

Family Night Event: Tues., 4/24  6-8 p.m. 

Our Spring 

Book Fair is 

sure to make 

your tail wag! 

Follow your 

furriest 

friends to the 

“Paws for 

Books” Book 

Fair where 

you will find 

purr-fect books 

and a dog-gone good time! Don’t be afraid 

to let the cat out of the bag and invite 

family and friends to our Family Night 

Event! There will be a special book 

reading with a furry friend, games, 

contests, prizes, and refreshments. One 

contest not to be missed  is “Principal 

P.A.W.S.”, where the prize will be Ms. 

Reitsma  performing  a wacky stunt for 

the class with the highest percentage in 

attendance on Family Night! 

Open Shopping Times: 

Sunday   4/22           9:00-12:30 

Monday  4/23         11:30-12:30 

Tuesday  4/24        11:30-12:30 and 

                        Family Night 6 – 8 p.m. 

Wed.        4/25        10:00-12:00 & 3- 4 p.m. 

Thurs      4/26        11:30-12:30 & 3- 4 p.m. 

Friday     4/27        11:30-12:30 & 3-4 p.m. 

Sunday    4/29          9:00-12:30 

 

See you at the Book Fair!!  



 

The staff and K-7th Grade students at Gloria Dei are asking all parents to join us on 

Wednesday, April 25th for a special celebration. We want to take the time to say “Thank 

You” for being such wonderful parents and for everything that you do for us! 

Please drop your child off for class, then proceed to the Fellowship Hall for a breakfast 

snack, followed by a presentation in the Church to honor you as parents. The regular 

Chapel Service will begin at 9:30 a.m.  After the service, all are invited to go with your 

child to the “Paws for Books” Book Fair, located in Room 18. 

 

     Fourth Quarter Mission Update 
Each Wednesday, an offering is collected during chapel. During this 

quarter our offering has been designated to help support Blessings in a 
Backpack, a collection to purchase shoes.  Thank you for your support! 

                       

 

Kindergarten through 7
th

 Grade 

students have been very busy this 

week during Stanford Achievement 

Testing. Congratulations to 

students, teachers and parents for 

this task well done. 

 

Also, the 5
th

 and 7
th

 grade students 

recently accomplished oral book 

reports where they dressed in 

character. Very interesting! 

Great job Gloria Dei Students!! 


